
Re: SB 426 

I am writing in support of this bill:  it is a no-brainer.   

If funding is an issue (as it is with almost everything), then fine the companies that 

have ‘sold’ toxins to the schools for the past 30 years.   

There are just too many effective, non-toxic (and inexpensive) products on the 

market to continue putting anything toxic on playgrounds or in schools. 

Thank you –  

Merrie M Kelly 

821 Crescent Ave., Eugene OR 97408 


